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ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 

myHappymind! (see above & p2 for more info) 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 

Tue 3rd – Y3 & 4 to World Museum, Liverpool.  

Tue 10th – 8:30-9:30am: Early Help Navigator drop-in  

Wed 11th – PTA Christmas discos after school  

Mon 16th – 1:30pm: Dress rehearsal for Y1/2 

Christmas production (families with little ones to attend)  

Tue 17th –  

9:15am: Butterfly & Reception Christmas Production 

10am: Y1 & 2 Christmas Production  

1pm: Butterfly & Reception Christmas Production 

2pm: Y1 & 2 Christmas Production  

Wed 18th – Christmas Jumper (non-uniform day) for   

£1 charity contribution & Christmas Dinner / 

Christmas Class Party Day  

Fri 20th – 9am & 2:30pm: KS2 Carol Concert                                

                Finish for Christmas Holidays 

Residentials 24 – 25 

Year 4 to London Thurs 27th – Fri 28th March 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Huge congrats to Mr Walker  

and his fiancée, who welcomed  

little Eleanor into the world last  

Saturday. What a beauty she is!  

 

We are thrilled to announce that we have been 

chosen to become a myHappymind School and 

lessons started this week! myHappymind is a 

scheme, backed by the NHS which helps school 

and families create a culture of positive mental 

well-being. The aim is to prepare today’s children 

for tomorrow’s world by building resilient, 

balanced and happy minds. We would love our 

families to get involved with this initiative, so 

please see page 2 for information on how to 

download the app and get involved! 

 

 



 

Please use the QR code or search for the ‘myHappymind Parent app’ in your app store in order to download the 

app and get started on our journey to having happy minds! Please use the authentication code below to log in and 

get started. Mrs Bentley is our Mental Health Lead in school and will be running this scheme, so if you have any 

questions or comments, please see her in the first instance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


